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If you have not yet done so, please sign up for a parents’ evening appointment with your child’s class 

teacher. This can be done by either ‘phoning or going in to the school office. 

Class teachers will send a ParentMail with the link to the Zoom meeting. If you would prefer for this 

to be audio only, that is fine. Please join the Zoom call just before your appointment time and the 

class teacher will admit you. 

Our overall attendance since 8th March has been excellent. Thank you for your support with this. We 

are beginning to have an increase in the number of children arriving late for school. All children should 

be in school between 8:45am – 8:55am. Please can we try really hard to make sure that they are! 

Tomorrow, we will be taking part in ‘Let’s Count’, where we will be having a go at a whole school census 

as written by Year 6. In the build up to this, each class has spent some time looking at activities linked 

to the census so that they have an understanding of what is happening this Sunday and why it is 

important. I hope to share the results of our school census next week!  Jennifer Bayne 

 

 

Red Nose Day – TOMORROW 

Don’t forget that we will be supporting Red Nose Day and Comic Relief tomorrow 

by wearing something red in exchange for a donation to this charity. Please feel 

free to go as whacky as you would like but no heelie shoes please. If your child has 

PE, they will need to be able to do this in the clothes that they come to school in. 

 

 
St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week  

Kingfishers – Amelie & Isla   Puffins – Archie & Riley      Woodpeckers – Giles & Theo 

2/3C – Leo & Shane   2/3L – Savannah & Oakley   2/3S – Imogen & Poppy 

4/5O – Archie & Harry  4/5R – Rafael & Sienna     4/5W – Harrison, Tony & Jack 

6B – Indiana & Lily           6J – Poppy & Josh 

 

Increase in school meal prices 

The cost of a school meal will increase by 5p after the Easter holidays to £2.40.  
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